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Friday 15th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 9 Science Trip to Thorpe Park 
 
As part of the Reading Girls’ School philosophy of going together further, we would like to inform 
you of a fantastic trip opportunity to visit Thorpe Park. 
 
The purpose of this trip is to explore the science behind the rides. Students will participate in the 
physics behind the rides workshops within Thorpe Parks education suite. Students will then have 
an opportunity to go on the rides and feel the physics in motion.  
 

Key Information  

Date of Trip:  Thursday 6th June 

Location Thorpe Park 

Start Time: Leave school at 9.15am 

Finish Time: Return to school at 3.30pm 

Requested 
Contribution: 

The parental contribution for this trip is £41 via Parentpay  
 
If insufficient funds are collected it may mean that the event has to 
be cancelled and a full refund will be issued.  

Additional 
Information:  

Clothing – School Uniform and pencil case. 
Required food – Lunch and snacks 
Weather considerations – Dependant upon forecast, please check 
in advance.  

If you would like your child to participate on this trip, please register your interest by completing 
the reply slip included within this letter. Once completed, please return the reply slip by 
Wednesday 20th March. Places on the trip are limited, if more than the maximum number wish to 
go, names will be drawn as a ballot and will be placed on a waiting list. If your child is allocated a 



 

 
place on the trip the payment of £41 will need to be paid by no later than 19th April through 
ParentPay.  If payment is not received, your daughters place will be offered to another student. 

We have the highest expectations for behaviour from our students, whilst both in school and on 
trips, and our students rarely let us down.  However, please be aware that your child may be 
removed from an event if their behaviour falls below this standard and this will mean the loss of 
any money already paid towards the trip.  Please note that all payments are non-refundable in the 
event of having to remove a child from a trip/event. 
 
If you have any queries or any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Philippa Boyd 
Science Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 9 Science Trip to Thorpe Park 6.6.24 

  

Name of student:  ………………………………………………………………..     

  

Tutor Group:  …………………………  

  

I confirm that I would like my child to attend and will pay £41 via Parent Pay by Friday 19th April 
2024. If you feel you have financial circumstances which make it difficult for you to make the 
required payment, please do not hesitate to contact myself to you talk in confidence. 

  
  

Name of parent/carer: ………..………………………………………………      

  

Signed ………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


